
From: Jeremy Johnston
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: RE: Ahlers SEPA
Date: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 11:19:45 AM

Hi Kelly,
 
I have prepped the NOA and NOA legal re-notice documents in the planners workfile. I will go ahead
and send this off to the paper to be published Tuesday April 13. We will only publish the re-notice in
the Daily Record. You should only need to prep the email notification and your affidavit document
on Tuesday. Please be sure to note in your email that this SEPA is not related to the proposed ARCO
station.
 
Also, I just got off the phone with Mr. Ahlers and informed him that I will monitor comments during
the comment period so I am able to issue a SEPA determination very quickly at its conclusion.
 
Sorry about the mistake. Let me know if I can do anything else to help.
 
Jeremy Johnston                                  
Kittitas County CDS, Planning Official
(509) 962-7065                                                                                      
jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us 
                              

           
“Building Partnerships-Building Communities”
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
 
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
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